
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

The Somerset County Vocational and Technical School District prides itself in providing all students with 
an individualized academic program.  Based on our records, the determination has been made that your 
child qualifies for services in the English as a Second Language (ESL) Program.   

The ESL program offers a curriculum that is designed to help students with their listening, speaking, 
reading and writing skills.  These skills are all necessary and important in order for students to have 
success in school. 

While participation in this program is voluntary it is believed that your child will benefit greatly by 
participating.  If you wish to have your child participate in the ESL program, then you do not have to do 
anything; students are automatically enrolled into the program when they are identified as qualifying for 
the services.  If you do not wish to have your child participate, please contact the high school main office 
at 908-526-8900, and the necessary changes will be made. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrick Pelliccia      
Assistant Superintendent for Instruction 
  

  

 

 


